
 
WEDNESDAY, 11 APRIL 2012 

Cruising in Indonesia Seminar at Asia Pacific Superyacht Conference 
 
Boat builder, vessels operations manager and 
superyacht guide in Indonesia for the past 18 
years, Captain Jimmy Blee will share the 
"Ying and the Yang" of cruising Indonesia 
waters at the upcoming Asia Pacific 
Superyacht Conference to be held April 26 - 
28th 2012. 
 
 
On the second day of the conference Jimmy 
Blee will take to the podium to reflect and 
share his years of experience in context with 
the current and the future of the marine 
industry in Indonesia.  He'll share his passion 

for "Cruising in Indonesia: The Ying and the Yang" and offer personal insights, kicking off 
the afternoon session on April 26th. 
 
 

 
 
Detailing his understanding of the vast cruising grounds that make up Indonesia, he'll share 
the best way to be able to plan and execute trips which can cover as much of this wonderful 
country as possible.  
 
A remarkable individual with a wide circle of friends in the yachting world, Jimmy has been 
a resident of Indonesia since 1994. 
 
His early university studies in sociology and politics combined with his deep knowledge of 
boating in Indonesia should give all an insightful view of how to approach cruising in 
Indonesia.  
 
For More News Visit www.thehoworths.com 

 


